
Sheriff Burnett reports on 10/8/2022, Deputies were dispatched to a report of a body in the Columbia River at 
Rock Island Dam. Detectives were called to the scene and recovered a deceased male from the water. Chelan 
County Coroner Wayne Harris currently has custody of the body and will be working with Detectives to 
positively identify the deceased. At this time, there is no evidence of foul play and Detectives do not believe 
there is an immediate threat to the public.  
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